
 
May 2, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman       Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for High-Risk Operational Support Initiative Project for the City of 

Houston Police Department for fiscal year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is 

located at 1200 Travis Street, Houston, Texas 77002. 

 

The project will equip law enforcement with state-of-the-art tactical gear to enhance safety and 

operational effectiveness during high-risk missions, including hostage rescues, active shooter 

incidents, counter-terrorism operations, fugitive apprehensions, high-risk arrests, and more. The 

project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized under section 

501 of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 10152). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Morgan Luttrell  

Member of Congress 

 


